
FUNERAL DINNERS

Blessed are they who mourn . . .But who shall comfort me?

Covid-19 has certainly changed many things in our lives.  One of them was 
our ability to gather together and hold one another in our grief.  Although we 
are not socially completely over Covid, we are beginning to return to some 
normalcy.  In an effort to care for our grieving Saint Michael family 
members, we would like to begin serving lunches after funeral services again. 
This ministry had been a Saint Michael standard for decades.  We have about 
30 funerals at Saint Michael per year but not all families wish to have their 
luncheon in the hall.  Each luncheon takes about 10-15 volunteers including 
one coordinator.  Our goal is to ask each volunteer to serve only 4-5 times a 
year.  In order to realize this goal, we will need many volunteers. 

If you think you are called to this ministry, please fill out the form below and 
put it in the collection basket or call Juanita Sherba (330)565-8161.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

           I am interested in volunteering for the Funeral Dinner Ministry.  

           Please contact me with more information. 

           Name _______________________

           Phone _______________________

           E-Mail _______________________


